MOU between the Wray’s and West Coast Soaring Club:

February 20, 2015

The field known as the “Wray’s” will be available as an alternate landing field only to be
used when the Pemberton Meadows Field is unavailable.

The West Coast Soaring Club (WCSC) will build a walking bridge at the designated
location connecting the Pemberton Meadows Field.

The bridge will be gated.

There will be signage indicating:

WRAY’S PRIVATE PROPERTY

Access for pilot landings only, no kiting practice
Non-HPAC insured pilots are in trespass beyond this gate
Commercial operations with prior approval only

Please pack up after landing and exit the field ASAP

No smoking, no alcohol, no garbage, no chairs, no dogs



e Tandems & commercial activity: recreational tandem paragliding will be permitted. This
MOU does not address commercial activity. Commercial operations need to make their
own arrangements.

e  WCSC will arrange to keep the grass cut down at its own expense.

e WCSC will: install a small windsock; mark the fence on the west side of the field that
guards the ditch; understand that the field is rough and can be wet.

e The Wray’s will have direct contacts to address any concerns.

e The Wray’s have extended their hospitality to the paragliding community for the 2015
season.
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